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Lend Lease consortium announces financial close for East West Link 
 
3 October 2014 
 
Further to the announcement on 29 September 2014 that Lend Lease had entered into a  
$5.3 billion Public Private Partnership (PPP) with the Victorian State Government to finance, 
design and construct stage one of East West Link, Lend Lease today announced that financial 
close for stage one of the East West Link project in Melbourne has been achieved. 
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Investor Relations  Media Relations  
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